
 

 

 

PCC is expanding educational opportunities at its Cascade Campus by building and 
renovating facilities, thanks to a voter-approved bond passed in 2008. PCC has invited 
a diverse group of neighborhood stakeholders to serve on a Bond Advisory Committee 

to work with the College on a Master Planning process and recommend a preferred 
plan by September 2011. The Selected Plan will provide a general framework for 

future campus improvements and identify and address potential impacts of changes 
for the campus and surrounding neighborhoods over time. 
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Come join us at Humboldt Gardens’ Opportunity Center, 5033 N. Vancouver, Portland: 

Thursday, March 31:     6:00 – 8:30 PM 
 

Meetings are open to the public, with an opportunity for members of the public to ask 
questions or speak directly to the Bond Advisory Committee.  The site is wheelchair 

accessible with on-street parking only. Bus route  #44. 

For more information: bond.pcc.edu  
To confirm meeting times, call:  971-977-8410 

 


